
   

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Thursday 19th March 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Just a quick note with a couple of updates about Pheasant class learning over the 

school closure period. As with the rest of the classes in school, work will be uploaded 
daily for children to access and this will be a mix of mandatory and optional tasks. 

We have chatted in detail with children about keeping their own expectations of 

their work high and trying to maintain the momentum we have achieved in class, 
while working at home. Further details on this will be supplied along with the work 

uploaded to the school website. 
 

Lots of resource websites are offering free access for children and I will try to send 
out a comprehensive list of useful links as soon as I am able to compile one. One 

website that the children have repeatedly asked if they can access is the “Epic” 
reading app which offers a wide range of high quality reading resources for children 

to access. They have also offered free use until the end of the school year (usually 
£7.99 per month) but I’d need to provide a parent email to send on through the 

class account for children to access this. If you would like me to do this, please 
return this slip with your email address below (or email the office if preferable) and 

I will get it set up tomorrow: 
 

Email ________________________________________________________ 

 
Maths club is cancelled tomorrow morning and, as ever, should we get any further 

updates about the closure period, we will let you know immediately. 
 

We hope everyone is in good spirits and wish you the very best for the coming 
weeks. Do pop in for a chat if you have any questions. 

 
Thanks and kind regards, 

 
 

 
 

Dan Taylor 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
C.E. Primary School                          
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